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November 21st 2015 

9:00 – 11:30 

 

Attendance 

Addy, Bob, David W, Ed, Frank, Helena, Kade, Karen, Noel, Rebecca, Regina, Robyn, 

Subas, Sue, Terry, and Trevor  

 

Meeting Agenda 

 AGM Planning for the 

next year (2016) 

 Applying for the State 

NRM grant for the 

Book Project 

(December) 

 Financial Reporting 

on Flora Walk event 

(September) 

 Financial Reporting 

on Life in Puddles 

event (October) 

 T-shirt Gifts 

 

Morning Activities 

 Rubbish Clean-up 

 Weeding 

 Wildlife Photography 

Glimpses of the Day! 

  

Happy Friends 

of the Wetlands! 

Everybody is listening to Regina 

[well, except Trevor] 
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Christmas is a month away, says the 

Christmas Tree (with orb spiders) 

An interesting 

pattern on this 

caterpillar 

(unidentified) 

Small Istome 

[Isotoma pusilla] on 

drying clay-pan.! 
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The dry clay-

pan was 

buzzing with 

black wasps 

(unidentified) 

sounded and  

One ant was 

seen fending 

off these 

hovering 

Wasps! 

The Wasp 

Congregation! 


